

Chadrad Communications, Inc. 226 Bordeaux St - Chadron, NE 69337 308-432-5545 fax 308-432-5601 E-mail: kcsr@chadrad.com



## (S.D.)-Save The VA Committee To Hold Meeting In Hot Springs



By: Jeremy Anderson Posted at: 01/30/2013 11:05 AM

(Hot Springs)- The Save the VA Committee in Hot Springs has announced that they will be holding a town hall meeting this Tuesday, February 5<sup>th</sup> at 6:30 p.m. The meeting will take place at the Mueller Civic Center in Hot Springs.

There will be a presentation made by SD Governor Dennis Daugaard and others who represent Save the VA. The presentation will include facts, numbers, and stories of the veterans that were as well told to VA Secretary Eric Shinseki during a recent visit made to Washington D.C.

Those who have attended prior VA town hall meetings are encouraged to attend.

(Questions? Comments? E-mail jeremy@chadrad.com.)

(Copyright 2012 KCSR/Chadrad Communications, Inc. May not be reproduced in any form without permission.)